
Birches Primary School 

P7 Leavers Photo Pack 

Dear Parents,  

I have been in contact with Dandelion Photography and they are able to come to school to 
take your child’s photograph on Tuesday 23 June, 2020. 

Below are the details of how this would take place: 

Outdoor Individual Sessions: 

-        Time slots allocated to each family 

-  Risk assessment given to each family 

-        10 minute slots for each child, only one parent to accompany. 

-        Mini session taken in school outside setting.  Time dependent on poses. 

-        P7 Children can bring any props from home which they would like to use. 

- Uniform or Non-uniform can be worn  

-        Strict 2m distancing at all times. 

-        QR cards distributed on the day with unique code to allow log in to purchase 
photographs. 

-        Photographs ready to view up to 5 days after the session. 

-        Online ordering & posting to the parents directly (small fee for posting). 

  

If you are interested in having your child’s photograph taken please reply to 

pwatson676@c2kni.net and indicate a time from 9.00am to 3.00pm on Tuesday 23 June 

which would suit you best and I will do my best to accommodate you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Patricia Watson 
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